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CAPUT TO HOLD FLOOD PROTECTION MEETING
 
Supervisor Greg Caput is holding a community meeting Thursday, Oct. 26 to 
discuss flood protection issues in the Pajaro Valley, including recent winter storm 
repairs and future flood protection efforts.  
 
"Flood protection for the Pajaro Valley is one of my top priorities, and the County 
is working diligently to protect the existing structure and make improvements to 
benefit the residents of Pajaro Valley," Caput said.  
 
Last winter's storms underscored the need for added flood protection to protect 
Pajaro Valley residents and businesses. The County is supporting a renewed 
effort by the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to identify a viable Pajaro Valley flood 
protection project. An analysis of possible scenarios is expected to be released 
Oct. 31.  
 

WHAT: Pajaro River Flood Protection Meeting 
WHERE: Pajaro Village Homeowners Association Clubhouse, 739 Bronte 
Ave., Watsonville  
WHEN: Thursday, Oct. 26, 6 p.m. 

  


